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Comments: I was Born and Raised in Montrose, I'm a 5th generation in the area of Montrose County I have

watch as restrictions have been put on use of public land and have been saddened by more government

regulation and not education of the youth for proper use of our public lands. lets not punish everyone for the

abuse of the few, get funding for education and enforcement of existing laws and regulations.

 The more ares you restrict to public use, the more you are concentration use in limited areas, this system of

shutting down small side roads the allows dispersed camping and Hunting Camps needs to open back up to the

way is was. Get funding for more enforcement officers instead of punishing the law abiding citizens with more

restrictions, and less usable land.

 The current Timber Harvesting happening in the area of Traver Mesa and done road 7N are like devastating the

Forest and endangering our future Hunting Privileges.

In years past the use of "Rubber Tired with Chains" on Logging Equipment was acceptable. the Current Use of

very Large Tracked Equipment is disturbing Topsoil and Removing All Vegetation. This practice needs to be

STOPPED IMMEDIATELY!

 Pictures are Labeled showing Equipment and Harvest ares with different Equipment.


